
Next Week in School at a Glance 

Monday 17 Tuesday 18 Wednesday 19 Thursday 20 Friday 21 

 School 

reopens 

 Dinner Menu 

week 1 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Disney Stars  

 3.45 pm 

Parent Forum  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

KS2 Tennis 

Club 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

R, Y1, Y2 

Performing Arts 

Club 

 5 pm Year 2 

SATs meeting 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Choir  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 

Running Club 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y2 

Gardening Club 

 Egg raffle ticket sales 

during registration 

 2.50 pm Y4 Class 

Assembly 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 

Rounders 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5/6  

Crochet Club  

 5 pm Year 6 SATS 

meeting 

 8.20 am 

Happiness 

Team Meeting 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

R,1,2 Foot Golf 

Club  

School Grounds Enhancement 

We are pleased to let you know that we have 

had agreement from the Omega Multi Academy 

Trust to implement some improvements to the 

school environment..   

 

There will be work in the Early Years (Reception 

class) to give more space to play when it is 

raining and improve the provision in this area.   

 

The playground is to be resurfaced, the fencing 

and substation doors at the front of school will be 

replaced.  In addition to this, we are hoping to 

improve the drainage on site, improve the paths 

to prevent them flooding and install a cycle hut 

near to the KS2 gate. 

 

The interactive boards in the classrooms will all 

be replaced. 

 

As you will appreciate, it may take some time to 

implement all of the changes but we hope you 

will soon be able to see the results! 

Value of next half term:        Co-operation
Year 4 Class Assembly 

The Year 4 Class Assembly will be held on 

Thursday 20 April at 2.50 pm.  Parents, carers and 

families of Year 4 children are invited to join us to 

watch the assembly.  Entry will be via the KS2 gate 

at 2.45 pm.  We hope you can join us! 

 

Happiness Team Lunchtime Club 

The Happiness Team will be introducing a club on 

Friday’s at lunchtime in the children’s kitchen from 

12.30 pm.  There will be some mindfulness 

colouring, drawing competitions and wellbeing fun 

and games.  There will be limited availability initially 

and it will be allocated on a first come, first served 

basis.  Once the level of interest is understood, it is 

hoped that everyone can be accommodated. 

 

Water Bottles 

Please remember to send a filled water bottle into 

school with your child each day to encourage them 

to drink throughout the day.  We have a limited 

amount of spare bottles available in school but we 

recently had 6 children in one class who arrived in 

school with no bottle.  Thank you. 



  Hot Chocolate and Cake 

This week’s winners are:  

 

Reception  Amelia E  

Year 1  Darcey L 

Year 2  Dylan J 

Year 3  Alfie F 

Year 4  Alexander G 

Year 5  Emily J 

Year 6  Freya  R 

 

Thank you Mrs B and Tesco 

We would like to 

thank Mrs B, Emily 

from Year 3’s mum 

and Tesco, for their 

generosity in 

donating the 

refreshments for the 

Community Café last 

week.  The event 

was well attended 

and everyone had a 

lovely time.   Thank 

you to everyone who 

came along to the café, to Mrs Bedford for her 

relaxation techniques and to the whole of the 

Wellbeing and Happiness teams for their hard 

work! 

 

Dance Competitions 

Well done to Lillie-Mae in Year 

4, who recently took part in a 

dance competition.  She 

performed a solo street dance 

style and was rewarded with 

second place. 

 

Congratulations to Daisy in Year 

4 and Karter in Year 1, who took part in a dance 

competition last 

weekend.  Karter 

received 3rd place for 

her solo performance 

and best dancer in 

her Pom dance.   

 

Well done Lillie-Mae, 

Daisy and Karter, you 

have all done 

amazingly well! 

Abbie Cook’s Fundraising Story 

Abbie Cook’s life 

changed 

immeasurably  in 

January 2016 when 

her son Jackson was 

born.  Then, in the 

March, he was 

diagnosed with a 

serious heart defect 

and has been cared 

for under Alder Hey 

Children's Hospital ever since. He had 2 open 

heart surgeries within 18 months with further  

multiple smaller surgeries and procedures up 

to now.  They will continue to care for him until 

he is at least 18.   

 

Jackson is Abbie’s little miracle but he, and 

many others, wouldn't be here if it wasn't for 

this hospital and the work they do, the amazing 

doctors, surgeons, nurses and all the other 

staff members that work there. 

 

Alder Hey Children's Charity purchases life 

saving equipment, provides magic moments 

and funds essential research for the 330,000 

patients and families under their care every 

year. Abbie’s team are taking on Snowdon on 

the night of 15-16 April along with many others 

to raise money for this wonderful hospital and 

anything you can give to support them would 

be greatly received. 

 

As our local children's hospital, you never 

know when you might need them, as we know 

too well that life is unpredictable and can 

change in a heartbeat.  

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/abigail-

cook-alder-hey-climb-snowdon-by-night-2023  

 

Parent Governor 

Just a reminder that if you would be interested 

in becoming a Parent Governor, the deadline 

is Monday 3 April 2023. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/abigail-cook-alder-hey-climb-snowdon-by-night-2023
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/abigail-cook-alder-hey-climb-snowdon-by-night-2023


 

Break The Rules Day   

Thank you to everyone who took part in today’s Break The Rules Day - our non-uniform day with a 

twist, we had an amazing response.  We will send an update out with the amount raised once it has 

been confirmed. 

 

We would like to wish everyone a lovely Easter break ! 

Kelly, PFA Chair (contact details: kellyhpfa@gmail.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Pages 
 

Penketh and Great Sankey Scouts  Plant Sale 

Penketh and Great Sankey Scouts are holding their annual Spring Plant 

Sale in partnership with Woodend Nursery. This year, they are pleased to 

have improved the scheme by extending the range of plants and hanging 

baskets on offer, reducing some of their prices and they can now offer 

instant card purchase via their website. In addition, the plants will be 

DELIVERED TO YOUR DOOR during the period of Monday 8 -  Friday 26 

May. 

 

Please note: 

 

 This sale is for delivery in the WA5 area only. Please do not attempt 

to order for delivery outside that area. 

 We cannot give a definite date for delivery as the delivery schedules are optimised on the day to 

reduce travel. 

 The last order date is Sunday 30 April 2023. 

 

Please help to support the provision of scouting to the young people in our area by purchasing your 

plants from the group via their website https://www.warringtonwestscouts.org.uk/plant-sale/. 

https://www.warringtonwestscouts.org.uk/plant-sale/


 Community Pages 
 

 

Jireh Church Easter Holiday Club 

 

Warrington Youth Zone  Holiday Club 

Warrington Youth Zone are running a 

holiday club for young people on 

income based free school meals  

 

Monday 3rd – Thursday 6th April  

Am session – 9-1pm  

PM session 2-6pm  
 

Lots of fun activities and their lunch/tea included 

depending if they attend Am or PM sessions.  Places 

can be booked on their website (details below) 

https://warringtonyouthzone.org/young-people/holiday-

club/ 

 

If you are in receipt of income based free school meals, 

your child would be entitled to a free place - if you 

would like details on how to apply for this, please 

contact the school office via Seesaw or email 

(office@parkroadprimary.co.uk). 

 

https://warringtonyouthzone.org/young-people/holiday-club/
https://warringtonyouthzone.org/young-people/holiday-club/


 Community Pages 

 

Little Rescuers 
Active Future are offering clubs during the holidays for income based free school meals.  The clubs  

will run from Wednesday 5 April through to Friday 14 April.  Alongside these clubs there is an 

extremely valuable course for young people to learn on offer, as here in the UK there is an 8% 

chance of surviving a cardiac arrest whereas in some states in America and Scandinavian countries 

there is a 54% chance of survival as people are taught first aid from as young as nursery age. It will 

include various modules in how the human heart works, how young people can check if someone is 

conscious, how to effectively dial 999 and also how to effectively put someone in the recovery 

position.  These clubs can be booked at the following locations: 

 

Penketh High School: https://campscui.active.com/orgs/ActiveFuture?season=3303943   

   

Latchford Saint James Primary school: 

https://campscui.active.com/orgs/ActiveFuture?season=3305135    

   

Birchwood High School: https://campscui.active.com/orgs/ActiveFuture?season=3304141   


